
 
Holland Energy Park  

Subcontractor / Supplier Community 
Outreach 

When: February 11th 2015 10:00am to 2:00pm 
Where: City Flats Hotel – 61 East 7th Street, Holland, MI 49423 

 
Barton Malow is proud to announce our involvement in the construction of the Holland Energy Park  facility. As a 

result of our award we will be reaching out to the local Holland community in hopes of filling select subcontractor  
and supplier roles on the project.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity understand the community’s interest s as well as provide general information 
about the project. Please take the time to stop by and provide us with your information / qualifications as they 

pertains to work on the project.  Information can also be submitted to the project office addressed to: 

Barton Malow 

 1 Energy Park Way, Holland, MI 49423 

 

Snacks and refreshments will be made available to those in attendance. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 


